
 
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 
77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 

CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

 
November 8, 2021 
 
Gwen Saliares 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program  
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources  
625 E County Rd Y, STE. 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
 
Re: Oconomowoc Electroplating Superfund Site, Ashippun, WI 
 Notification of Sixth Five-Year Review 
 
Dear Ms. Saliares: 
 
This letter is to notify you that U.S. EPA Region V is beginning the sixth five-year review 
process for the Oconomowoc Electroplating Superfund Site in Ashippun, WI.  This statutory 
review will be conducted according to the requirements of Section 121 of CERCLA, as amended 
by the Superfund Amendments and Reauthorization Act of 1986 (SARA). 
 
The sixth five-year review report is due May 2022.  We are providing this notification to allow 
for necessary coordination activities between EPA, WDNR and key parties.  Necessary activities 
include notifying the public of the Five-Year Review process and accepting public input, 
gathering data to summarize performance of the cleanup, arranging for site visits, and develop 
any pertinent recommendations, etc.  I will contact you soon to discuss scheduling a site visit. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 312-353-6324 or via email at 
murray.williamj@epa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
William Murray 
Remedial Project Manager 
U.S. EPA Region V – Chicago 
 
Cc: K. Adler, EPA Section Chief 
 B. Eleder EPA FYR Coordinator 
 J. Matson, EPA Office of Regional  
 E. Endsley, WDNR 
 J. Fassbender, WDNR 


